
Our 55+ group, named PALS, will be taking a trip to Calloway Gardens from April 25th to April 27th.  Contact 

Pam Copeland for more details (995-9225 [home] / 541-7139 [cell] / queenpam57@gmail.com). 

 Some sins are more stubborn, some sins are more secret, some sins are more shameful.  Viewing 

pornography can fit all those categories.  If you or someone you know is struggling with the guilt, shame, and 

sense of helplessness that this sin produces, there is a new place to turn for help.  Our national church body, 

the Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod, has developed a website that offers forgiveness, help, and 

hope.  You’ll find it at www.ConquerorsThroughChrist.net.  (Your pastor is also available to discuss this with 

you in complete confidentiality.  Call him if you’d like to talk.) 

Join us for a new Bible class on Sunday mornings at 9:00am. Find answers 

for modern questions in ancient texts.  

 The prophet who married a prostitute 

 What does real repentance look like? 

 Why isn’t God fair? 

 And more... 

Last Saturday, 12 volunteers from Our Savior traveled down to Dothan to help with their Grand Opening 

Carnival. We joined members from Abiding Word, Dothan; Amazing Grace, Panama City; and Faith, Tallahassee. 

We were blessed to help serve 150 (give or take) guests at the carnival! 

The Grand Opening Worship service the next day had 30 guests who came, 20 of them being first time guests, 

and around 10 of them being guests from the Carnival. The total for the service was 64 people which is almost 

double the previous high! Praise God for these wonderful blessings! 

Reminder! Camp South--Soul Survivor is accepting registration forms. This camp is for 4th - 8th grade students 

and will be held Monday, July 28th to Friday, August 1st in Covington, GA. If you would like more information 

please speak to Pastor. 

http://www.conquerorsthroughchrist.net/



